From:

Sent: 29 January 2020 13:12

To: Baker, Sharon

Subject: RE: LEAH LOUISE CAMBRIDGE
Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing in connection with the above matter. I have received and read the Regulation 28 report and
Record of Inquest and hereby comply with your response deadline of 1st February 2020

With regards to your concerns, recommendations of actions and response, I would like to respond and
confirm that the trading vehicle that I operated (Elite Aftercare Turizm Seyahat Tasimacilik Ve Pazarlama

Ic ve Dis Ticaret Ltd) has ceased trading since the conclusion of the inquest.

I would be interested to see the recommendations of the other parties that you have contacted such as The
Royal College of Surgeons and The British Association of Aesthetic and Plastic Surgeons.

I hope this email satisfies your requirements, but please feel free to contact me with any further information
you may require.

Yours faithfully.





